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Comments: Thank you for your efforts and willingness to include all user groups in the Chugach Forest Service

Revision Plan.

 

As a lifelong Alaskan I love the Chugach all year around. I feel like it's an amazing place and it's a privilege to be

able to ride my snowmachine out there. I understand that a lot of people take that privilege for granted and that's

not okay. Some of my favorite riding areas are places like Johnson's pass and lost lakes.  Growing up in Eagle

River I had access to ride, hike, and fish south fork from basically my back yard, and I'd love to be able to share

that in the future with my kids. 

 

The rights of motorized user groups have diminished since 2002 when The National Forest Service initiated the

Forest Land Management Plan and it must stop.

Please consider leaving the current access in place and work toward opening more areas for future generations.

 

Robert 


